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David S. Steele 

DSteele@perkinscoie.com 

D. +1.425.635.1633 

January 5, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Stericycle of Washington, Inc., G-244 – General Rate Case 

Dear Acting Director and Secretary Hunter: 

By way of background, on November 13, 2023, Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (“Stericycle”) (G-

244) filed its proposed Tariff No. 2, to replace its existing Tariff No. 1. Enclosed with that filing

was a copy of the customer notification letter that would be distributed pursuant to WAC 480-

70-271. Before receiving a docket number for its filing, however, following discussions with

Commission Staff, Stericycle agreed to file an amended proposed Tariff No. 2 with an updated

proposed effective date. On November 17, 2023, Stericycle filed the amended proposed Tariff

No. 2, but did not re-file the customer notification letter. That filing was eventually assigned the

above docket number. Stericycle had attempted to link the two filings so they would be

consolidated into one docket, but it appears that was unsuccessful.

Commission Staff has requested that Stericycle re-file the above-referenced customer 

notification letter in the current docket, which is enclosed for filing with this letter. The letter 

was distributed pursuant to WAC 480-70-271 on or before November 20, 2023. 

To the extent you have any questions about the above, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

David S. Steele 

Enclosures 

Cc: Donna L. Barnett, Perkins Coie LLP 

Danielle Fittanto, Stericycle of Washington, Inc. 
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